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ST. CLAIR CATHOLIC INVESTS MORE THAN $3.6 MILLION 
IN SCHOOL IMPROVEMENTS ACROSS THE DISTRICT 
 

The Board of Trustees has awarded contracts totalling more than $3.6 million in 

school improvement work, which will be completed throughout the spring and 

over the summer months.   

 

“Our strategic plan calls us to be wise stewards of the public resources with 

which we are entrusted,” says Amy Janssens, Executive Superintendent – 

Corporate Services & Treasurer.   “This significant investment in Catholic 

education across our district is in keeping with that commitment.” 

 

Highlights include: 

 

 $485,006 for a roof replacement at St. Peter Canisius, Watford. 

Work to be completed by Bullock & Sons Roofing, Sarnia. 

 $1,978,747 for roof replacements at St. Anne, Sarnia and                    

St. Patrick’s Catholic High School, Sarnia.  Work to be completed 

by Bullock & Sons Roofing, Sarnia. 

 $836,665 for roof replacements at Good Shepherd, Thamesville, 

St. Joseph, Tilbury and St. Michael, Ridgetown.  Work to be 

completed by Gillet Roofing Inc., Kingsville. 

 $327,453 for a Phase 3 lighting retrofit project at Holy Family, 

Wallaceburg, Holy Trinity, Sarnia, St. Elizabeth, Wallaceburg,               

St. Matthew, Sarnia and St. Patrick’s Catholic High School, 

Sarnia.  Work to be completed by Energy Network Services Inc., 

Richmond Hill.  This is part of the Board’s on-going five-year 

energy plan to reduce electrical consumption. 

 

The projects are funded through the Board’s annual School Condition 

Improvement allocation. 
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